
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
      November 17, 2005; 8:00 a.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with all members 
present. 
 

This special meeting was re-scheduled from November 15th due to lack of a 
quorum.  It was called for the purpose of canvassing the votes cast at the November 8, 
2005 municipal  elections, and to draw names for the tie votes cast in the cities of Long 
Grove and McCausland elections.  
 

For the city council of McCausland, the names of Lloyd Claussen and Ken 
Wuestenberg were written on like pieces of paper.  Said pieces of paper were then 
deposited into similar containers, which were then placed into a larger receptacle.  
Chairman Minard had Supervisor Hancock draw from the receptacle and Ken 
Wuestenberg’s name was pulled out. 
 

For the city council of Long Grove, the names of Holly Loussaert and Keith 
Ehrecke were similarly written on pieces of paper and treated as the previous name 
draw.  Chairman Minard had Supervisor Adamson draw from the receptacle and Keith 
Ehrecke’s name was pulled out. 
 

Moved by Hancock, seconded by Sunderbruch, to certify the results of the 16 
municipal elections in Scott County.  All Ayes. 
 

The special meeting was adjourned and the Committee-of-the-Whole meeting 
commenced. 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Larry Minard, Chairman of the Board 
      Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
________________________________ 
ATTEST:  Karen L. Fitzsimmons 
       Scott County Auditor 
 
 


